
 
 

ORIENTATION 2017 
 

Maharaja Agrasen Institute of Management Studies organized the orientation program to welcome 

its new batch of BBA, B. Com (Hons.), Economic (Hons.), BA (LLB) and BA (JMC) on 18 th 

August, 2017 in its campus. Students and their parents were formally welcomed and introduced to 

the culture of the College. The event was graced by the presence of our Honorable Chairman, Dr 

Nand Kishore Garg and Prof. (Dr.) M. K. Bhat (Director MAIMS). 

The event started by evoking the blessings of Goddess Saraswati by lighting the ceremonial lamp 

accompanied by Sarwaswati Vandana. Next, a brief description of the institute, which included 

the motto, history and reputation of college along with recent achievements was given by the 

anchors of the day. 

Dr. Nand Kishore Garg presented the welcome address. Sir discussed miscellaneous affairs of the 

institute namely financial aid and scholarships, student welfare, code of conduct. He also 

motivated the students to excel in their respective fields. He expressed his hope that the students 

will make their stay in the institute meaningful and memorable and encouraged them to be job 

creators rather than job seekers. 

Prof. (Dr) M. K. Bhat, Director, MAIMS then expressed his cultivating ideas. He exhorted students 

to prefer research, entrepreneurship over on campus placement, education should be knowledge 

oriented rather than placement oriented. Students should try to attain overall development in sports, 

extra-curricular activities in addition to academics. He illuminated the audience about state-of-the- 

art infrastructure of the campus and explained about the undergraduate structure of the institute 

which the first-year entrants should be acquainted with. Bhat apprised the students about umpteen 

opportunities available at MAIMS for their holistic development. Towards the end, a Vote of 

Thanks was proposed by Prof. M.K. Bhat. 


